
 HARBOR DEVELOPMENT PUBLIC FORUM 
 

 
 
There will be a PUBLIC FORUM for purpose of presenting 
information and comment regarding the Yachting Solutions 
proposed marina expansion, and to discuss its impact on 
Rockland harbor, the city, tourism, and the public interest. 
 
This is an IMPORTANT meeting and we hope you will attend.  
 
 WHEN:      Thursday, March 1st, at 6:00 p.m. 
 WHERE:  Council Chambers, Rockland City Hall,  
    270 Pleasant Street. 
 
Please share this notice, thank you.   
 
The Public Forum is being held under the auspices of SHIP, Sensible Harbor Infrastructure Plan. 
 

 


